

Chiang Mai University Announcement

Reduction of tuition fees for international students during the first semester of the 2021 academic year in order to support students during COVID-19

Due to the grave financial impact COVID-19 is having on students, Chiang Mai University will reduce the tuition fees for international students during the first semester of the 2021 academic year.

With reference to Section 4 in the Chiang Mai University Regulations concerning the reduction of tuition and dormitory fees for the undergraduate and graduate programs and following the university board of directors meeting on July 29, 2021, it was agreed to reduce the tuition fees for international students for the first semester of the 2021 academic year with the following details:

- 1. Item 1 and item 3 are to be ignored in the prior Chiang Mai University announcement dated June 28, 2021 with regard to the reduction of tuition fees and dormitory maintenance fees for the first semester of the 2021 academic year.
- 2. International students will receive assistance from the university as follows:
- 2.1 Undergraduate level
 - (1) Reduction of tuition fees; up to 4,500 baht.
 - (2) 10% reduction in university service fees

2.2 Graduate level

- (1) Reduction of tuition fees in course and university service registration within study program duration; up to 4,500 baht.
- (2) 10% reduction of university service fees in course and university service registration for the semester that exceeds the duration of study program.
- 3. For international students who have paid their tuition fees before this announcement, check your payment status and follow instructions for refund or add payment at https://www.reg.cmu.ac.th/webreg/en/ and choose the "Current Students" menu.
- 4. The university has extended the payment deadline for the first semester fees to Thursday September 30, 2021.

Announced on August 13, 2021

N. Nantochit

(Clinical Professor Niwes Nantachit, M.D.)
President, Chiang Mai University